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in a distant country. Seems simple enough. But when Abby’s first letter arrives at
a small school in Afghanistan, the village elders agree that any letters going
back to America must be written well. In English. And the only qualified student
is a boy, Sadeed Bayat. Except in this village, it is not proper for a boy to
correspond with a girl. So Sadeed’s younger sister will write the letters. Except
she knows hardly any English. So Sadeed must write the letters. For his sister to
sign. But what about the villagers who believe that girls should not be anywhere
near a school? And what about those who believe that any contact with Americans is
. . . unhealthy? Not so simple. But as letters flow back and forth—between the
prairies of Illinois and the mountains of central Asia, across cultural and
religious divides, through the minefields of different lifestyles and traditions—a
small group of children begin to speak and listen to one another. And in just a
few short weeks, they make important discoveries about their communities, about
their world, and most of all, about themselves.
Sahara Special Esmé Raji Codell 2004 Sahara is thrilled to be moving out of the
special education class and into repeat fifth grade - at last she is 'normal dumb'
and not 'special dumb'. Then her new teacher arrives and, with the aid of some
unusual teaching methods, shows Sahara just how clever she actually is.
Lunch Money Andrew Clements 2012-04-17 Meet Greg Kenton, billionaire in the
making. Greg Kenton has two obsessions -- making money and his long-standing
competition with his annoying neighbor, Maura Shaw. So when Greg discovers that
Maura is cutting into his booming Chunky Comics business with her own original
illustrated minibooks, he's ready to declare war. The problem is, Greg has to
admit that Maura's books are good, and soon the longtime enemies become unlikely
business partners. But their budding partnership is threatened when the principal
bans the sale of their comics in school. Suddenly, the two former rivals find
themselves united against an adversary tougher than they ever were to each other.
Will their enterprise -- and their friendship -- prevail?
I Can Read With My Eyes Shut! Dr. Seuss 2013-10-22 Read up a storm with Dr. Seuss
and the Cat in the Hat–plus his friend Young Cat! The more that you read, the more
things you will know. The more that you learn, the more places you’ll go. The Cat
in the Hat can read in purple and in brown, in a circle and even upside down! Can
he teach Young Cat to do the same? A perfect stepping stone for emerging readers
to show off their skills, this book will show kids all the wonderful ways and
wonderful things you can read. Originally created by Dr. Seuss himself, Beginner
Books are fun, funny, and easy to read. These unjacketed hardcover early readers
encourage children to read all on their own, using simple words and illustrations.
Smaller than the classic large format Seuss picture books like The Lorax and Oh,
The Places You’ll Go!, these portable packages are perfect for practicing readers
ages 3-7, and lucky parents too!
Ugly Robert Hoge 2016-09-06 A funny, moving, and true story of an ordinary boy
with an extraordinary face that's perfect for fans of Wonder—now available in the
U.S. When Robert Hoge was born, he had a tumor the size of a tennis ball in the
middle of his face and short, twisted legs. Surgeons removed the tumor and made
him a new nose from one of his toes. Amazingly, he survived—with a face that would
never be the same. Strangers stared at him. Kids called him names, and adults
could be cruel, too. Everybody seemed to agree that he was “ugly.” But Robert
refused to let his face define him. He played pranks, got into trouble, had
adventures with his big family, and finally found a sport that was perfect for him
to play. And Robert came face to face with the biggest decision of his life, he
followed his heart. This poignant memoir about overcoming bullying and thriving
with disabilities shows that what makes us “ugly” also makes us who we are. It
features a reflective foil cover and black-and-white illustrations throughout.
Things that are Andrew Clements 2008 Still adjusting to being blind, Alicia must
outwit an invisible man who is putting her family and her boyfriend, who was once
invisible himself, in danger.
The Adventures of Captain Underpants Dav Pilkey 2013-12-05 George and Harold have
created the greatest superhero in the history of their school — and now they're
about to bring him to life! MEET CAPTAIN UNDERPANTS! HIS TRUE IDENTITY IS SO
SECRET, EVEN HE DOESN'T KNOW WHO HE IS! FIGHTING FOR TRUTH, JUSTICE AND ALL THINGS
PRE-SHRUNK AND COTTONY!
Lost and Found Andrew Clements 2012-04-17 As two clever boys exploit a clerical
oversight, each one discovers new perspectives on selfhood, friendship, and
honesty. Identical twins Ray and Jay Grayson are moving to a new town. Again. But
at least they’ll have each other’s company at their new school. Except, on the
first day of sixth grade, Ray stays home sick, and Jay quickly discovers a major
mistake: No one knows about his brother. Ray’s not on the attendance lists and
doesn’t have a locker, or even a student folder. Jay decides that this lost
information could be very…useful. And fun. Maybe even a little dangerous.
Things Not Seen Andrew Clements 2006-04-20 Winner of American Library Association
Schneider Family Book Award! Bobby Phillips is an average fifteen-year-old-boy.
Until the morning he wakes up and can't see himself in the mirror. Not blind, not
dreaming-Bobby is just plain invisible. There doesn't seem to be any rhyme or
reason to Bobby's new condition; even his dad the physicist can't figure it out.
For Bobby that means no school, no friends, no life. He's a missing person. Then
he meets Alicia. She's blind, and Bobby can't resist talking to her, trusting her.
But people are starting to wonder where Bobby is. Bobby knows that his
invisibility could have dangerous consequences for his family and that time is
running out. He has to find out how to be seen again-before it's too late.
Brian's Winter Gary Paulsen 2012 Instead of being rescued from a plane crash, as
in the author's book "Hatchet," this story portrays what would have happened to
Brian had he been forced to survive a winter in the wilderness with only his
survival pack and hatchet.
Jake Drake, Class Clown Andrew Clements 2012-07-24 Knock, knock. Who's there?
Jake. Jake who? Jake Drake, Class Clown. Miss Bruce is the new student teacher in
second grade, and she never smiles. Never. But when Jake cracks up the class
during a spelling bee, he sees the tiniest hint of a smile at the corner of her
mouth. Suddenly, Jake has a new mission in life: to be so funny that even Miss
Bruce will laugh! But then things get out of hand, and Jake finds himself in big
trouble. Has Jake discovered -- too late -- that not everybody loves a clown?
A Week in the Woods Andrew Clements 2002-09-20 Mark didn't ask to move to New
Hampshire. Or to go to a hick school like Hardy Elementary. And he certainly
didn't request Mr. Maxwell as his teacher. Mr. Maxwell doesn't like rich kids, or
slackers, or know-it-alls. And he's decided that Mark is all of those things. Now
the whole school is headed out for a week of camping -- Hardy's famous Week in the
Woods. At first it sounds dumb, but then Mark begins to open up to life in the

Things Hoped for Andrew Clements 2008 Seventeen-year-old Gwen, who has been living
with her grandfather in Manhattan while she attends music school, joins up with
another music student to solve the mystery when her grandfather suddenly goes
missing.
Because of Winn-Dixie Kate DiCamillo 2009-09-08 A classic tale by Newbery Medalist
Kate DiCamillo, America's beloved storyteller. One summer’s day, ten-year-old
India Opal Buloni goes down to the local supermarket for some groceries – and
comes home with a dog. But Winn-Dixie is no ordinary dog. It’s because of WinnDixie that Opal begins to make friends. And it’s because of Winn-Dixie that she
finally dares to ask her father about her mother, who left when Opal was three. In
fact, as Opal admits, just about everything that happens that summer is because of
Winn-Dixie. Featuring a new cover illustration by E. B. Lewis and an excerpt of
Kate DiCamillo's newest novel, Raymie Nightingale.
The Year of Billy Miller Kevin Henkes 2013-09-17 Newbery Honor Book and New York
Times Bestseller! Award-winning, nationally bestselling author Kevin Henkes
introduces second-grader Billy Miller in this fast-paced and funny story about
friendship, sibling rivalry, and elementary school. The Year of Billy Miller
includes black-and-white art by Kevin Henkes and is perfect for fans of the Ramona
books; Frindle, by Andrew Clements; and the Clementine series. The New York Times
declared: "Henkes's delightful story is restrained and vivid . . . forgoing the
overdramatic or zany, it shows the substance, warmth and adaptability of
beautifully common family love." When Billy Miller has a mishap at the statue of
the Jolly Green Giant at the end of summer vacation, he ends up with a big lump on
his head. What a way to start second grade! As the year goes by, though, Billy
figures out how to navigate elementary school, how to appreciate his little
sister, and how to be a more grown up and responsible member of the family and a
help to his busy working mom and stay-at-home dad. Newbery Honor author and
Caldecott Medalist Kevin Henkes delivers a short, satisfying, laugh-out-loud-funny
school and family story that features a diorama homework assignment, a school
poetry slam, cancelled sleepovers, and epic sibling temper tantrums. This is a
perfect short novel for the early elementary grades. Plus don't miss the followup, Billy Miller Makes a Wish!
Jake Drake, Know-It-All Andrew Clements 2007-06-26 Jake is determined to win the
third grade science fair not only for the grand prize, but to beat the annoying
class know-it-alls, as well.
Anastasia, Absolutely Lois Lowry 1995-10-30 Irrepressible Anastasia is in junior
high now and participating in the "Values" curriculum through which students learn
to make moral decisions. Early one morning she hits the Cambridge streets with her
pooper-scooper to walk her new dog. In her half-awake groggy state Anastasia mixes
up the two plastic bags she's carrying: one containing letters to be deposited in
the mailbox for her mother and the other with her responsible morning gatherings.
She's too embarrassed to call the post office to confess and she begins to feel
more and more guilty and scared as she notices some intense local police activity
in the vicinity of the mailbox. What will Anastasia do?
Sarah, Plain and Tall Patricia MacLachlan 1987-09-04 "Did Mama sing every day?"
Caleb asks his sister Anna. "Every-single-day," she answers. "Papa sang, too."
Their mother died the day after Caleb was born. Their house on the prairie is
quiet now, and Papa doesn't sing anymore. Then Papa puts an ad in the paper,
asking for a wife, and he receives a letter from one Sarah Elisabeth Wheaton, of
Maine. Papa, Anna, and Caleb write back. Caleb asks if she sings. Sarah decides to
come for a month. She writes Papa: I will come by train. I will wear a yellow
bonnet. I am plain and tall, and Tell them I sing. Anna and Caleb wait and wonder.
Will Sarah be nice? Will she like them? Will she stay?
The Jacket Andrew Clements 2002-02-01 An incident at school forces sixth grader
Phil Morelli, a white boy, to become aware of racial discrimination and
segregation, and to seriously consider if he himself is prejudiced.
The Friendship War Andrew Clements 2019 This is war. Okay--that's too dramatic.
But no matter what this is called, so far I'm winning. And it feels wonderful.
Grace and Ellie have been best friends since second grade. Ellie's always right in
the center of everything--and Grace is usually happy to be Ellie's sidekick. But
what happens when everything changes? This time it's Grace who suddenly has
everyone's attention when she accidentally starts a new fad at school. It's a fad
that has first her class, then her grade, and then the entire school collecting
and trading and even fighting over . . . buttons?! A fad that might also get her
in major trouble and could even be the end of Grace and Ellie's friendship.
Because Ellie's not used to being one-upped by anybody. There's only one thing for
Grace to do. With the help of Hank--the biggest button collector in the sixth
grade--she will have to figure out a way to end the fad once and for all. But once
a fad starts, can it be stopped? Andrew Clements, the beloved author of Frindle,
returns with a deliciously entertaining and deeply satisfying story that will
resonate with anyone who's ever been in a classroom . . . or been a kid. A fad is
a tough thing to kill, but then again, so is a friendship. Praise for Andrew
Clements! "Clements is a genius." --The New York Times "We have never read an
Andrew Clements book that we haven't loved." --The Washington Post
Hatchet Gary Paulsen 2009-08-25 Celebrate the thirtieth anniversary of the Newbery
Honor–winning survival novel Hatchet with a pocket-sized edition perfect for
travelers to take along on their own adventures. This special anniversary edition
includes a new introduction and commentary by author Gary Paulsen, pen-and-ink
illustrations by Drew Willis, and a water resistant cover. Hatchet has also been
nominated as one of America’s best-loved novels by PBS’s The Great American Read.
Thirteen-year-old Brian Robeson, haunted by his secret knowledge of his mother’s
infidelity, is traveling by single-engine plane to visit his father for the first
time since the divorce. When the plane crashes, killing the pilot, the sole
survivor is Brian. He is alone in the Canadian wilderness with nothing but his
clothing, a tattered windbreaker, and the hatchet his mother had given him as a
present. At first consumed by despair and self-pity, Brian slowly learns survival
skills—how to make a shelter for himself, how to hunt and fish and forage for
food, how to make a fire—and even finds the courage to start over from scratch
when a tornado ravages his campsite. When Brian is finally rescued after fiftyfour days in the wild, he emerges from his ordeal with new patience and maturity,
and a greater understanding of himself and his parents.
Extra Credit Andrew Clements 2012-03-13 It isn’t that Abby Carson can’t do her
schoolwork. She just doesn’t like doing it. And in February a warning letter
arrives at her home. Abby will have to repeat sixth grade—unless she meets some
specific conditions, including taking on an extra-credit project to find a pen pal
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country, and he decides it might be okay to learn something new. It might even be
fun. But things go all wrong for Mark. The Week in the Woods is not what anyone
planned. Especially not Mr. Maxwell. With his uncanny knack to reach right to the
heart of kids, Andrew Clements asks -- and answers -- questions about first
impressions, fairness, loyalty, and courage -- and exactly what it takes to spend
a Week in the Woods.
The School Story Andrew Clements 2002-08-01 After twelve-year-old Natalie writes a
wonderful novel, her friend Zoe helps her devise a scheme to get it accepted at
the publishing house where Natalie's mother works as an editor.
Tales of a Fourth Grade Nothing Judy Blume 2002 Living with his little brother,
Fudge, makes Peter feel like a fourth grade nothing. Fudge is never far from
trouble. He's a two-year-old terror who gets away with everything--and Peter's had
enough. When Fudge walks off with Dribble, Peter's pet turtle, it's the last
straw.
About Average Andrew Clements 2014-04-29 As the end of sixth grade nears, Jordan
Johnson, unhappy that she is only average in appearance, intelligence, and
athletic ability, reveals her special skills when disaster strikes her central
Illinois elementary school.
The Last Holiday Concert Andrew Clements 2012-06-12 A moving holiday story from
New York Times bestselling author Andrew Clements. For Hart Evans, being the most
popular kid in sixth grade has its advantages. Kids look up to him, and all the
teachers let him get away with anything -- all the teachers except the chorus
director, Mr. Meinert. When Hart's errant rubber band hits Mr. Meinert on the neck
during chorus practice, it's the last straw for the chorus director, who's just
learned he's about to lose his job due to budget cuts. So he tells the class they
can produce the big holiday concert on their own. Or not. It's all up to them. And
who gets elected to run the show? The popular Mr. Hart Evans. Hart soon discovers
there's a big difference between popularity and leadership, and to his surprise,
discovers something else as well -- it's really important to him that this be the
best holiday concert ever, and even more important, that it not be the last.
Frindle Andrew Clements 2009-07-10 Fifth-grade language arts teacher Mrs. Granger
comes to regret her lesson that language is controlled by human beings when Nick
Allen begins a wildly successful campaign to rename the ballpoint pen. Reprint.
The King's Stilts: Read & Listen Edition Dr. Seuss 2013-10-22 One of Dr. Seuss's
earliest works, The King's Stilts shows how important it is to both work hard and
play hard. In the Kingdom of Binn, King Birtram works very hard, up at five every
morning to ensure the kingdom is running smoothly. But at five o'clock in the
afternoon, the workday ends and it's time to play . . . and in the case of King
Birtram, that means racing around town on a pair of red stilts! But sour old Lord
Droon doesn't think that this kind of fun is befitting Binn's king, and he steals
the beloved stilts. Missing the stilts, King Birtram cannot have fun. In his
sadness, the king doesn't notice that Binn is in danger: the Dike Trees that hold
back the sea are being destroyed by the evil Nizzards. Can young Eric the page boy
outsmart the dreary Droon and save the day? This Read & Listen edition contains
audio narration.
The Landry News Andrew Clements 2012-10-30 NEW STUDENT GETS OLD TEACHER The bad
news is that Cara Landry is the new kid at Denton Elementary School. The worse
news is that her teacher, Mr. Larson, would rather read the paper and drink coffee
than teach his students anything. So Cara decides to give Mr. Larson something
else to read—her own newspaper, The Landry News. Before she knows it, the whole
fifth-grade class is in on the project. But then the principal finds a copy of The
Landry News, with unexpected results. Tomorrow’s headline: Will Cara’s newspaper
cost Mr. Larson his job?
The Chocolate Touch Patrick Skene Catling 2013-07-02 In this zany twist on the
legend of King Midas and his golden touch, a boy acquires a magical gift that
turns everything his lips touch into chocolate! Kids will eat this up for summer
reading or anytime! Can you ever have too much of your favorite food? John Midas
is about to find out…. The Chocolate Touch has remained a favorite for millions of
kids, teachers, and parents for several generations. It's an enjoyable story that
pulls in even reluctant readers.
The Janitor's Boy Andrew Clements 2012-05-08 Ordinarily, no one would have
imagined that Jack Rankin would vandalize a desk. But this was not an ordinary
school year for Jack.... When Jack Rankin learns that he is going to spend the
fifth grade in the old high school -- the building where his father works as a
janitor -- he dreads the start of school. Jack manages to get through the first
month without the kids catching on. Then comes the disastrous day when one of his
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classmates loses his lunch all over the floor. John the janitor is called in to
clean up, and he does the unthinkable -- he turns to Jack with a big smile and
says, "Hi, son." Jack performs an act of revenge and gets himself into a sticky
situation. His punishment is to assist the janitor after school for three weeks.
The work is tedious, not to mention humiliating. But there is one perk, janitors
have access to keys, keys to secret places....
The Report Card Andrew Clements 2012-04-17 Nora Rose Rowley is a genius, but don't
tell anyone. Nora's managed to make it to the fifth grade without anyone figuring
out that she's not just an ordinary kid, and she wants to keep it that way. But
then Nora gets fed up with the importance everyone attaches to test scores and
grades, and she purposely brings home a terrible report card just to prove a
point. Suddenly the attention she's successfully avoided all her life is focused
on her, and her secret is out. And that's when things start to get really
complicated....
No Talking Andrew Clements 2012-03-13 In No Talking, Andrew Clements portrays a
battle of wills between some spunky kids and a creative teacher with the perfect
pitch for elementary school life that made Frindle an instant classic. It’s boys
vs. girls when the noisiest, most talkative, and most competitive fifth graders in
history challenge one another to see who can go longer without talking. Teachers
and school administrators are in an uproar, until an innovative teacher sees how
the kids’ experiment can provide a terrific and unique lesson in communication.
The Toothpaste Millionaire Jean Merrill 2006 A young girl describes how her school
friend made over a million dollars by creating and marketing a cheaper and better
toothpaste.
The Losers Club Andrew Clements 2018-07 The beloved "New York Times"-bestselling
author of the modern classic "Frindle" celebrates books and the joy of reading
with a this school story about a sixth-grade bookworm who starts a book club
solely to have a place to read..
Because of Mister Terupt Rob Buyea 2011 Seven fifth-graders at Snow Hill School in
Connecticut relate how their lives are changed for the better by "rookie teacher"
Mr. Terupt.
Troublemaker Andrew Clements 2013-02-05 When his older brother gets in serious
trouble, sixth-grader Clay decides to change his own mischief-making ways, but he
cannot seem to shake his reputation as a troublemaker.
Freckle Juice Judy Blume 2014-05-27 Andrew wants freckles so badly that he buys
Sharon's freckle recipe for fifty cents.
We the Children Andrew Clements 2012-03-20 The first in a six-book series, We the
Children follows Ben, his tech-savvy friend, Jill, and the class know-it-all,
Robert, as they uncover a remarkable history and use it to protect the school.
Sixth grader Benjamin Pratt loves history, which makes going to the historic
Duncan Oakes School a pretty cool thing. But a wave of commercialization is
hitting the area and his beloved school is slated to be torn down to make room for
an entertainment park. This would be most kids’ dream—except there’s more to the
developers than meets the eye… and more to the school. Because weeks before the
wrecking ball is due to strike, Ben finds an old leather pouch that contains a
parchment scroll with a note three students wrote in 1791. The students call
themselves the Keepers of the School, and it turns out they’re not the only secret
group to have existed at Duncan Oakes.
Room One Andrew Clements 2012-05-08 Ted Hammond learns that in a very small town,
there's no such thing as an isolated event. And the solution of one mystery is
often the beginning of another. Ted Hammond loves a good mystery, and in the
spring of his fifth-grade year, he's working on a big one. How can his school in
the little town of Plattsford stay open next year if there are going to be only
five students? Out here on the Great Plains in western Nebraska, everyone
understands that if you lose the school, you lose the town. But the mystery that
has Ted's full attention at the moment is about that face, the face he sees in the
upper window of the Andersons' house as he rides past on his paper route. The
Andersons moved away two years ago, and their old farmhouse is empty, boarded up
tight. At least it's supposed to be. A shrinking school in a dying town. A face in
the window of an empty house. At first these facts don't seem to be related.
But...
A Book of Coupons Susie Morgenstern 2008-08-11 Elderly Monsieur Noel, the very
unconventional new eighth-grade teacher, gives coupon books for such things as
dancing in class and sleeping late, which are bound to get him in trouble with the
military discipline of Principal Incarnation Perez.
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